To: staffmembers@rmail.com
Subject: Time to say Goodbye to all
Dear Staff Members,
I, Rachel Mathews, have been working as a senior marketing executive with the organization for the last 2 years and I am writing this email to bid you all a final goodbye as I leave the organization on the 18th of this month. It has been a wonderful experience working with each one of you. I have learned a lot from you and this organization for which I would always be thankful to each one of you.
I had joined the organization as a fresher and have been able to make a good place in the marketing department with the help and guidance received from you all. This had been my first job and would always hold a special position in my heart and so would each one of you. I am sure that the knowledge and experience gained during my tenure at this office would prove to be helpful throughout my professional career.
I thank you all once again and bid good-bye.
Yours’ Sincerely,
